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Lou Mansolillo

From: jrstead2@verizon.net
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 1:47 PM
To: Senate Judiciary Committee; SLegislation; RI GOP Caucus; House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Save our Lakes - Support Bill H8093/ S2153

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Committee Members, Bill H8093/S2153 proposes establishing Rhode Island's Freshwater Lake 
Management Program - which would be beneficial for several reasons. Firstly, it aims to preserve the 
state's freshwater resources, which provide various benefits such as recreational opportunities, flood 
mitigation, and habitat provision for wildlife and plants. Secondly, the program would facilitate 
coordination between state and local entities involved in lake management efforts, offering technical 
and financial assistance to ensure effective implementation. Additionally, the bill mandates field 
surveys and mapping to address issues like invasive species, aiding in developing targeted 
management strategies. Lastly, establishing the Rhode Island Lake Management Fund would provide 
dedicated funding for projects to enhance water quality and habitat. This program represents a 
proactive approach to safeguarding Rhode Island's freshwater ecosystems for current and future 
generations. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Sincerely, James Stead, Burrillville 


